
I am writing this email as I have an ongoing case at Woolwich Crown Court, and I have noticed some errors in my PNC 
record which the police printed of at around 25/06/2013.

I would be very grateful if you can pull up the following records so I can check them with the PNC the police printed off 
for the case that is ongoing at Woolwich Crown Court, I have been told I will need a Memorandum of conviction or the 
transcript for the case.

I do know there are some errors on the cases that was heard at Enfield Magistrates and can see them clearly, but due to 
how far they go back cannot remember some of the cases. I do also know some are correct but due to some dates being 
wrong on some of the ones I can see errors in I would like to check all the cases on the PNC that was heard at Enfield 
Magistrates.

If this can be done as a matter of urgency due to the impact this is having on my life with the case that is ongoing at 
Woolwich Crown Court and my bail and other issues.

If the information could be emailed to me, I would be grateful as I am next in court on March 2014 and
would like this information of any errors so I can show the judge.

Please see below the lists of cases I would like information on.
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